

Sent to BID Businesses on 11th June 2020

Discretionary Support for small businesses and charities

Please see a message below – which I am forwarding to you - from Bruce Murdoch, Grant Fund Development Officer at Wandsworth Council – please scroll down to the end of the newsletter page:

Wandsworth Council has opened a time-limited window for small businesses, including charities, to apply for a new discretionary fund scheme if they have been affected by COVID-19 but are not eligible for the Small Business or Retail, Leisure and Hospitality grants.

The new government funding pot for Wandsworth businesses is limited to £2.883 million and aimed at those businesses operating in shared spaces, charities who were unable to claim small business rate relief, market traders and bed and breakfast businesses which currently pay Council Tax.

Full details are provided in the 'Open4Businesses newsletter below.

https://wandsworthmailings.org.uk/t/XWH-6WF3Y-D3AWHBEQ55/cr.aspx

The deadline for applications is 5pm on 18 June 2020. Applications received after this will not be considered due to the limited funding available and the uncertain level of demand.

If you wish to discuss further details, please contact Jenni Assiami, Business and Communications Manager, on 020 8871 7807.

Regards

Bruce Murdoch Grant Fund Development Officer

Voluntary Sector Partnerships Team, Customers and Partnerships, Chief Executives Group Wandsworth and Richmond Councils

-ends-

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk